
 

 

NEW FAIRFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

NEW FAIRFIELD, CT 

 
DONATIONS VALUED AT $1000 OR MORE 

 

     Date:  December 19, 2017 

 

SCHOOL:   Meeting House Hill School  

  

 

TYPE OF DONATION AND QUANTITY:     
 

The Aunt Mary’s Bookshelf has generously donated assorted book titles with an 

estimated value of $2500  

  

 

 

CONDITION/AGE OF ITEM DONATED:   
 

The books are mostly new or in gently used condition 

  

 

 

DONOR:  

 

Mary Murphy and Pat Bower at Aunt Mary’s Bookshelf 

 

 

SCHOOL’S PLAN FOR USE OF ITEM(S):   

 

The Board of Education has recently approved Reading and Writing curriculum at the 

Elementary level and an English Language Arts curriculum for grades 6-8. This 

curriculum is based on the principles of Reader’s and Writer’s workshop which requires 

that students have access to a rich classroom library of fiction and nonfiction book titles 

at various levels. Approximately 500 hundred books were donated to the Meeting House 

Hill School. These books have been incorporated into classroom libraries where they will 

further enhance teaching and learning.  

 

APPROXIMATE VALUE:  $2500 

  

 

 

 
The approximate value denoted above has been supplies by the donor.  The New Fairfield Public Schools does not 

attest to the accuracy of this value.  It is the donor’s responsibility for documentation to support this valuation for tax or 

any other purposes. 


